
On Saturday, December 14th, UHS students from FCCLA and Key Club woke up early and gathered

at the fire station to help support the community event: Breakfast with Santa and the Grinch.

Here are a couple of fun Winter Break inspired videos features our UHS students:

The Muppet Christmas Carol (UHS Version)

Winter Break at Umatilla High School

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1N9fVYcOYxQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s3VG4DrWNAo




Another successful Clash is in the books. The varsity boys

basketball team took home the top prize in their bracket and the

girls team took third place. A huge shoutout to all of the students

and staff who helped pull it off, especially coaches Scott Bow and

Marisa Gonzalez, Athletic Director Dan Durfey, and Maintenance

Director Vinny Stefani.

In addition to some great basketball, the Viking Cafe served up a lot of different delicious food

during the Clash. FCCLA students, with support of their advisors Holly Fritz and Lisa Dahlin,

prepared food, and served as cooks and cashiers.



Upcoming theme nights for the student section for the remainder of the 2024-25 Basketball

Season... though I don't think they would complain if other Viking fans came dressed to impress.



1/20 (Monday) Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday (No School)

1/22 (Wednesday) Regional EOU Mountie Connect (Sage Center in Boardman)

1/27-2/14 Winter MAP Testing

1/31 (Friday) Sadie Hawkins (Commons)

2/17 (Monday) Presidents' Day Holiday (No School)
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